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Port of Geelong 
No.  353(T) - 2025 

Port of Geelong –  Water Quality Monitoring Buoy

Date: 

Refers: 

Details: 

04 July 2025 

Cancels NtM 351(T)/25

Mariners are advised that a  Special Buoy with Water Quality Monitoring Euipment 
deployed on 03 July 2025 and will remain in the proposed location until July 
2026.

Further information and advice regarding the current position  can 
be obtained by contacting Geelong Marine Control on VHF Ch. 12 
or by telephone (03) 5225 3565. 

Mariners are advised to navigate with caution when in the 
vicinity of the works and always proceed at a safe speed 
throughout the Port of Geelong. 

Charts & Publications affected 

Further notice: 

AUS 157 

ENC AU5GEX01 

Further Notice will be issued on completion of works.

Paul Rasmussen 
Deputy Harbour Master 
Port of Geelong & Regional 
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Buoy Arrangement 

Victorian Notices to Mariners can be downloaded from the 
Ports Victoria website www.ports.vic.gov.au 

http://www.ports.vic.gov.au/
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